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Welcome 
We have had a busy month here at St George’s 
enjoying the sunnier weather and the start of 
Summer. 
One of our favourite things this month has been 
celebrating the Royal Wedding. Everyone got 
into the spirit of dressing up and decorating the 
building and the children enjoyed lots of 
activities having a ‘Royal Tea Party’ in the garden 
in the afternoon. 
 

 

 
 
 

Summer Holiday Club 
We still have spaces left for Holiday club in the 
Summer. We start on Wednesday 25th July until 
Friday 31st August and we are planning several 
trips. Please come and ask for a booking form in 
the office or email 
kate.foulkes@stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk 
 

Parents Evening 
We are holding our annual Parents Evening on 
Wednesday 20th June. If you would like to talk 
to your child’s Key worker please sign up for an 
appointment on the sheets in your child’s room. 
 

 
Portrait Days- Children’s photographs 
Our photographer Matt came in several weeks 
ago and took some great photographs of the 
children. The proofs have been handed out and 
the deadline to return the envelopes to the office 
is 13th June. 
 

Nursery News 
 
Squirrels 
They have been exploring “Under the Sea” 
theme looking at sea creatures and doing a lot 
of painting. Someone bought in shells from the 
beach and they children have made collages and 
Squirrels made an inside beach with sand and 
seashells. 

 
 
Moles 
Moles have had a Bugs and Insects theme and 
made a colour display board in their room with 
ladybirds, caterpillars, butterflies and bees. 
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Badgers 

Their theme has been Mini beasts and the 
children have been discovering all about little 
creatures and incorporating this into their craft 
play. 

 
Badgers have also been learning and talking 
about new life in Spring. They planted seeds in 
the allotment and are keen to see them grow. 

 
 
After School Club 
The theme for ASC has been all about 
recycling. The children have started making 
and designing posters. The winning poster will 
be displayed around St George’s and the 
winner will receive a prize.  Your support on 
this project would appreciated. 

 
 

Holiday Club 
The Holiday Club have been very creative this 
week making flower print art, salt dough model 
making and making slime. 
 

 

 
 
Little Dragons 
They used some of their fundraising money to 
invite Joe from ZooLab into show the children 
some exotic animals. They were very brave to 
hold some but luckily the tarantula stayed in 
the box!  

 
 
 
Kitchen 
Sherrell has been busy coming up with a new 
St George’s summer menu and will commence 
on Monday 4th June. 
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Fundraising 
Lots of staff have signed up for the Run or Dye 
on July 2nd and have forms outside of their 
rooms if you’d like to sponsor them. 
 
St George’s Summer Fair 
This year our fundraising summer fair will take 
place on Friday 20th July. If you can volunteer 
or would like to donate tombola or raffle prizes, 
please speak to the office or email 
kate.foulkes@stgeorgeschildcare.co.uk 
 
 

                                                                            
29th May-1st 
June 2018 

Holiday Club 

4th June 2018 
Little Dragons First Day of 

Term 

13th June 
Deadline to order children’s 
photos from Portrait Days 

20th June Parents evening 

4th July Badgers Sports Day 

20th July 
Little Dragons Last Day of 

Term 

20th July 
St George’s Summer Fair 

from 3pm 

25th July-31st 
August 

Summer Holiday Club  

 
Don’t forget if you have any questions 
about your child’s care or St George’s in 
general then please let us know.  
 
Thanks so much for your support,  
 
Morgane and the St George’s team    
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